Barb Puddifant

From:

Elizabeth Smith

Sent:

Friday, June 6, 2025 8:04 PM

To:

Barb Puddifant

Cc:

Salmon Arm Pharmasave PS#244; Sabrina Hlewka

Subject:

Employee parking for downtown stores

To Whom it May Concern.

City Hall and Downtown Parking Commission.

I am writing this email to hopefully come up with a resolution for employees who work in the downtown area.

We need to come up with a more affordable solution for these employees to stay and continue to work the downtown core.

I am sure some businesses can't afford to pay rent, employee parking, wages, etc., and I know some employees live paycheck to paycheck with minimum wage or just above.

I am approaching Salmon Arm to perhaps allow a discount for parking, free parking for permanent employees. Something to keep the downtown operating.

Please let me know if you have any thoughts or if we can discuss further to help our employees out that work downtown.

Thank you for your time.

Liz Smith

Concerned Employee For Downtown Business

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.